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SCHOOL MILK: AUTUMN 2015 

JUNIOR AND INFANT 

The cost for milk for the Autumn Term 

is £15.84.If your child wishes to have 

milk it needs to be ordered by 6th  

July.No orders will be processed in 

September 

PARENT TEACHER CONSULTATIONS 

FOR CHILDREN IN YEARS 2—6 AND NURSERY CHILDREN 

 

Letters have been sent out via email and a copy is also in your child’s book bag.   

Appointments are on Tuesday 23rd June between 5pm and 7.30pm and Thursday 25th June 

between 3.45pm and 6.15pm. Your child will receive their appointment via the class teacher. 

Creswick Pre-School Fete 

Saturday 20th June (11am—2pm) 

Bouncy castle, cake stall, tombola, raffle, 

lucky dip etc, etc 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM 

SALE 

 

The Parent Council will be  

holding a second hand uniform 

sale outside the office on 

Wednesday 24th June in the  

afternoon.   

There is a large amount of stock, 

dresses, shorts, tops, sweat shirts 

etc. 

Please note that no dogs 

are allowed on  

site 

Please remember  

that Creswick is a  

non-smoking site 

As you all know the School Car-Park is 

very busy.  We would ask that you take 

care when driving through and out of the 

car park.   



 

   

 FRIENDS OF CRESWICK 
 Creswick Summer Fete Saturday 27th June: 11am—2pm 

Come and join us for lunch at Creswick’s Summer Fete!  Have a go at our many 

game stalls and enjoy the bouncy castle and beat the goalie. 

If you would like to help out on a stall or to run your own stall, please leave your 

details with the school office. 

Outside stalls—£10 per pitch plus small raffle prize 

Please bring in any nearly new toys and games, raffle prizes and white  

elephant goods to the office. 

Any cake donations please bring in on Friday 26th June. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Thank you to those parents/carers who have agreed to have advertising boards 

for the fete this year.  

 YEAR 5/6 CRES CAFÉ 
Whilst the majority of year 5 & 6 were in the Isle of Wight, the  

remainder of the children went on a trip to John Lewis in WGC town to get some tips 
for creating and running a café.  Back in school they baked cakes, worked very hard 
to build the café, laid tables, made some menu signs and posters and then on Friday 

opened their Café to parents and children where they sold cakes and drinks.  
 

They made a grand total of £156.  Well done to all children  who were involved. Visit 

the school Facebook page to see some photos. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 

Please return orders to the School Office by Monday 

22nd June;  We are sorry but the “The Amazing 

Bounce a Bubble” (item number 631) is out of stock 

at the moment. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

To ensure that registers are kept  

accurately can you please ensure that 

you book your child into the After 

School club either by leaving a message 

with the School Office or by speaking to 

Paul/Darryl directly. 

 

Contact Numbers are:- 

PKSA—Paul/Darryl 

0203 633 2557 

Whilst waiting for your children to  

finish school can you please ensure 

that your younger children/siblings do 

not play in the scooter/bicycle shed 

and they are kept under your control.  

Many thanks. 

SPORTS DAYS:    

Tuesday 30th June  (Years 3-6); Tuesday 7th July (Reception—Year 2) 

Letters were sent out last week; Don’t forget your packed lunches 


